o NEIGHBORHOOD

* VOLUNTEERS
WELCOMED!

for the annual EGGstravaganza Event,
Saturday, 24 March 2018, Mansfield Park,
2000 N 4" Avenue, Tucson AZ

The EGGstravaganza event needs neighborhood volunteers please to
assist with distributing goodie bags, guiding children and their parents to
the egg hunt site, set up and clean up, and other tasks.

The event time for volunteers is between 9 A.M. and 2 P.M., and different
shifts are possible. Check in table on the day of the event, and must fill in
an event liability release. Limited parking available for volunteers.

For more information and to sign up please contact by Monday, 12 March
2018, Mike Katherina, D.R. Liggins Center, Mansfield Park, email
mike.Katherina@tucsonaz.gov, tel. 520-837-8144. Thank you.
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